Bethel Island Municipal

Meeting Minutes

Improvement District

Special Meeting of 2/24/20

SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF

THE BETHEL ISLAND MUNICIPAL IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT

BETHEL ISLAND, CALIFORNIA

3085 STONE ROAD

BETHEL ISLAND, CALIFORNIA

DATE:  FEBRUARY 24, 2020
The Bethel Island Municipal Improvement District met in an special session located at 3085 Stone Road, Bethel Island, CA at 6:30 p.m.  Upon roll call, the following were found to be present: Directors: Bruce Smith, Anthony Berzinas, Steve Lucas and Lisa Kirk; one vacancy.  District Manager Regina Espinoza was also in attendance.
BOARD DISCLOSURE OF POTENTIAL APPEARANCES OF CONFLICTS OF INTEREST
None.

PUBLIC COMMENT
None.

CONDUCT INTERVIEWS AND SELECTION OF CANDIDATE FOR OPEN BOARD VACANCY

The Board conducted interviews with the four applicants.  The applicants were Jack Hanna, Dave Lawler, Tom Knorr, and Giovanni Ortiz.

After the interviews, the Board discussed the advantages of each of the candidates.

The Board showed a consensus to choose Tom Knorr.

A motion was made by Director Berzinas and seconded by Director Lucas to appoint Tom Knorr as Director to fill the board vacancy.

SWEARING IN OF SELECTED CANDIDATE
District Clerk Bixby swore in Tom Knorr as the new director for the vacant seat.

A motion was made by Direction Berzinas and seconded by Director Lucas to adjourn the meeting.  The vote showed five directors in favor.  Motion carried.
The meeting adjourned at 8:00pm.

Submitted by Denece Bixby, District Clerk

Board approved 3/12/20
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